



Prof. Dr., Jaspal S. Sandhu

MBBS, MS (Ortho), DSM, FAIS, FASM, FAFSM, FFIMS, FAMS

Secretary



## विश्वविद्यालय अनुदान आयोग University Grants Commission

(मानव संसाधन विकास मंत्रालय, भारत सरकार) (Ministry of Human Resource Development, Govt. of India)

बहादुरशाह ज़फ़र मार्ग, नई दिल्ली-110002 Bahadur Shah Zafar Marg, New Delhi-110002

Ph.: 011-23239337, 23236288, Fax: 011-23238858, email: jssandhu.ugc@nic.in

D.O.No.F.1-2/2009(EC/PS)(Vol.II)

28th April, 2017

Dear Sir/Madam,

This is in continuation of my earlier letter of even number dated 9<sup>th</sup> March, 2017 (available on UGC website) regarding maintaining the data pertaining to Ph.D. Scholars on the website of your esteemed University.

In this connection, it is informed that "The Aadhaar (Targeted Delivery of Financial and Other Subsidies, Benefits and Services) Act, 2016 prohibits publishing and displaying the Aadhaar number publicly. Therefore, you are requested not to publish or display the Aadhaar number of the scholars publicly.

With kind regards,

Yours sincerely,

(Jaspal Sandhu)

The Vice-Chancellors of all Universities

Copy to:

The Publication Officer, UGC, New Delhi for uploading on UGC Website.

(Jaspal S.Sandhu)